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Golf Standing Committee 

CHARTER  

HERONS GLEN RECREATION DISTRICT  
 

The Golf Standing Committee is subject to the General Policies which apply to all of the District’s 

committees and those policies which apply to all Standing Committees. 

Purpose  

The Golf Standing Committee will act in an advisory capacity to the Board regarding golf course 

maintenance, playing condition standards, golf policies, yearly planning, and overall upkeep for the 

Herons Glen Golf Course. 

Scope of Responsibilities  

Management, not the Committee, is responsible for direct oversight and seeing that the golf course is 

maintained to the desired standards. 

1. Rely heavily on the Management’s knowledge and experience for agronomic opinion, advice, and 

answers 

2. At Management’s request, seek advice and opinions from unbiased, independent consulting 

agronomists, or equal, as necessary, and appropriate. 

3. Submit recommendations to the Board including maintenance schedules, boundaries of 

play/course playing conditions, golf course operating outlays and equipment needs, for example, 

fairways, greens, landscaping, cart paths, and so forth 

4. Assist with capital and infrastructure recommended requirements for renovations and upgrades to 

the Board/Long-Range Planning Committee prior to Management’s annual budget preparation. 

5. Assist Management, as necessary, for their response to any requests or complaints from the golf 

course members/Residents 

6. Identify and assist in resolving issues by providing constructive feedback related to operations and 

playing condition standards. 

7. Refer to the USGA’s Glossary of golf Turfgrass Terms to understand the agronomy practices 

being discussed 

8. In April of each year, present a year-end report to the Board that includes unfinished projects and 

outstanding issues. 

 

Qualifications and Skills 

To ensure that decisions benefit the majority of the golfing membership, committee members should 

be representative of varying golf skills and should include a representative from each of our Golf 

Associations if possible. 

 


